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2024 In-Person Wellness Fair 

Baltimore Convention Center (10AM-2PM) 

Wednesday, May 1, 2024 
 

In collaboration with the Department of Human Resources, the Office of the Labor Commissioner has 

granted Administrative Leave, for up to 2 hours (120 minutes), for non-essential employees to attend this event.  Provided 

that City operations are not adversely impacted, supervisors may also grant essential employees Administrative Leave to 

attend.  Supervisors should coordinate schedules to provide adequate coverage and avoid disruption to City Services. 

 

 


